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Mariners are advised that bathymetric and topographic survey works will 
be conducted by Aspect Survey at Iona Slipway and its approaches, 
including Fionnphort and transit corridors to transhipment zones as 
shown on the attached chart below. 
 
The works are due to commence on Wednesday, 29th January and to 
take 3 days to complete. 
 
There will be no restrictions on the use of the slipway by the as usual 
users. Mariners are requested to pass survey boat Coastal Sensor II at a 
safe speed and provide a minimum clearance of 500m (COLREGs Rule 
16/18) during marine operation. VHF radio watch ch 12/13/16. 
 
 
Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Master on 01631 
562892.  
 
 
 
Vicki McKenzie  
Harbour Master  
Oban  
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